
  

Letter of Consent                      
 

To  
 
National Library of Medicine  
Building 38A - Room 4N-419  
8600 Rockville Pike  
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894  
 
 
I am pleased to express my great interest in continued service in the Journal of Bioprocessing & 
Biotechniques as an Editor. This is an important service for science, medicine, and technology communities 
to which I am enthusiastic to be associated. Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very 
hard on this journal to establish its high professional standing. I strongly recommend this journal to be 
indexed in PubMed Central.  
 
 
 
Sivakumar Ganapathy, Ph.D., Arkansas State University 
Date: 07/22/2013 

  


